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May 20, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of incoming 7t graders:

Please accept this letter as a friendly reminder that your child will need to have the TDAP
vaccination prior to entering the 7t grade this upcoming August. Your child will NOT be
allowed to attend school without this vaccine and their schedule will be held until this
requirement is met.

Once your child receives the vaccine, please provide the updated FL Certified 680 form by
sending in with your child, email or fax at 941-209-6361.

This vaccination can be given at your child’s pediatrician’s office or the Manatee County Health
Department — 410 Sixth Avenue East, Bradenton, FL. 34208. You can call 941-748-0747 for an
immunization appointment.

You can reach us via email or phone at the information below should you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you! Stay healthy and safe! Have a great summer!

Jody Rayan, RN — School Nurse, rayanj@manateeschools.net/941-798-6820 x24006

Our Mission

The massion of Martha B. King Middle School 1s to prepare the King Communaty for the challenge and the demands of the 21*
Century by faciitating the acquisttion of the knowledge, skills, and experiences to reach indrordual potential.




